This week in Year 1 S
SefEnmg

Monday 27" June 2022
Reminder- On Tuesday we are going on our very exciting trip to Whipsnade zoo. Please remember
that your child needs to arrive at school at 8.30am. They need to wear school uniform and bring a
backpack with them that contains their lunch (unless you have ordered a school grab bag)

In English this week we are going to continue to look at the story ‘The Lighthouse
Keeper’s Lunch.” We are going to begin the week by using drama to retell the story,

making sure we can identify main character and order key events in the story. We
\/ will then be writing character descriptions thinking about what the characters do
and say in the story.

Phonics: .

Over this half term we are going to be recapping everything we have ? honlCJ\

I(:‘arnt in Year 1, making sure we recognise all our sounds and can write ee up oW

them.

A brilliant website for phonic games is www.phonicplay.co.uk Wh 9 au
Maths:

This week we are going to continue to work on our subtraction skills.
We will be solving word problems using our subtraction skills and
playing games that involve subtracting.

We will then be looking at multiplication and how we can multiply by
2.

Homework:

Just a reminder that your child is able to change their reading book each day.
Please let me know if your child is not changing their book and | can remind
them to do it.

Please remember that purple homework folders come home on a Friday and
need to be back in school by Wednesday. All work in the homework folder
needs to be completed.

There is also online learning on abacus and purplemash. Please also
remember that big club is available.

Your child will be tested on their weekly spellings every Friday.

Your child came home with new star spellings just before May half term.
Please support your child learning these words ready for the test before the
summer holidays.



http://www.phonicplay.co.uk/

Action Points:

% This half term our PE days will be Wednesday afternoon and Friday.

% Please remember that homework comes home on a Friday and needs to be handed in
by Wednesday.

% Please remember that there are homework online resources including purplemash,
bug club and active learn to use.

% Our school trip to Whipsnade zoo is on Tuesday 28" June. Please make sure your child
arrives at school at 8.30am.

* My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk

The Year 1 team



